
 
 

 

Cir.No.9/PS/INJ/C/2022-2023                             08th June, 2023 

 

INTRODUCING LANGUAGE III FOR CLASS IX 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

                   The Government of Tamil Nadu has announced the language policy for the 

students studying in the state. As per the order, students studying in Tamil Nadu should 

study Tamil as a compulsory subject in the school. The students who have selected Tamil 

as Language II should appear and clear the subject during their Board examination. On 

the contrary, the students who have taken Hindi as Language II, should write a separate 

exam for Tamil which will be conducted by the Government and get the pass certificate. 

This rule is applicable to the current class IX batch and the batches followed by it. In order 

to comply with the Government order and to help Hindi students learn Tamil easily, we 

are introducing Language III as a separate subject in the curriculum for Class IX for Hindi 

students. We request the parents to guide and support the children. The school will 

conduct special classes to coach the children to face this exam.  

 

Thanks 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


